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WASHINGTON PUBLIC POWER SUPPLY SYSTEM

P.O. Bax 96'8 ~ 3000 George Wasbtngton Way ~ Rtcbland, Washington 99352<5M ~ (509) 372-5000

April 13, 1993
G02-93-087

Docket No. 50-397

Mr. L. F. Miller
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1450 Maria Lane
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Dear Mr. Miller:

Subject: WNP-2, OPERATING LICENSE NPF-21
IMPLEMENTATIONOF EOP PHASE II

Reference: Letter, LF Miller (NRC) to GC Sorensen (SS) dated March 4, 1993, "Issuance

of Licenses for Upcoming Licensing Examinations"

The reference'letter required formal notification of the implementation of the revision to the

Emergency Operating Procedures (EOPs Phase II) which was used in the administration of the

March 1993 initial licensing examinations.

This revision of the EOPs was implemented for'plant operation on April9, 1993 after successful.

conclusion of two cycles of requalification training focusing on these changes. We have assessed

the changes which have occurred to the EOPs since the examination materials were generated

and have determined that no training impact exists. We therefore believe that there are no

restrictions to issuing the subject licenses when they are available.

All successful licensed candidates will be starting requalification training in cycle 93-3 which
is scheduled to start April 26, 1993.

Please contact'e at (509) 377-4027 or Mr. Myron Baird at (509) 377-8266 if there are

questions regarding this letter.

Sincerely,

aso('s.
G. C. Sorensen, Manager
Regulatory Programs (Mail Drop PE20)

cc: JB Martin - NRC RV
NS Reynolds - Winston & Strawn
JW Clifford - NRC
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DL Williams - BPA/399
NRC Site Inspector - 901A


